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Office of the President, Crista Wriser
Prospects were discussed for new, replacement board members.  

Office of the Vice President
Loretta, regretfully, resigned her position on the HOA board due to selling their house and moving out of the neighborhood.  She resigned her position effective January 31, 2018.  We wish she and her family the best of luck.

Several people from around the neighborhood that have expressed interest in being on the board have been talked to and interviewed by multiple board members.  

Office of the Treasurer, Ray Eytcheson
Ray announced his retirement from the board effective to be determined.  He has decided to fully embrace the retired life and be able to relax.  

The current year budget was discussed, and multiple homes have not paid and will be sent to the attorney to begin the collection process.

The budget was evaluated to figure out how feasible it is to buy the mower and storage shed for the mower. 

Office of Grounds and Services, Jon Wierema
The mower was discussed again and some clarification about cost, warranty clarification, and new vs. used mowers.  A mower from other manufactures was discussed and no other suitable option was found at a reasonable price.  A storage building was discussed and the options were presented and a probable option was possibly agreed on.  

Office of the Secretary, Krysten Lerchbacker
New prospective board members have been interviewed and decisions will be announced at a final date.  




